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2810 CLARK AVEM)E |
'

b, ST. LOUIS, HO 63103 2574 j

311 531-8790 )
FAX 314-5318085 j

Querrkel, Metellurgical, Physicer, Non Destructive, j
spectropicphk, Environmentii Testing & Ana'yse,

investigations. Inspections, rioid servkes Apr11 18, 1990 i

,

Mr. Charles E. MacDonald, Chief <

Transportation Branch ,

Divisions of Safeguards i
'

and Transporation, NMSS
,

Dear Mr. MacDonald ,

In reference to the March 13, 1990 letter received concerning
Certificate of Compliance No. 9024 for the Model No. STL-201
packaging, I am requesting renewal of certification. No ,

revisions are to be made to what was submitted in our previous ,

application. !

,

Please find enclosed a check for $150.00 to cover the application
'

foe. Please feel free to call the writer if you have any
questions.

|-
Sincerely,1

Scott Zi er, Manager '

Nondestructive Test Dept. ,

St. Louis Testing
Laboratories,-Inc. .
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